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Resilience

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.

On Monday we welcomed everyone back to school for the start of 
summer term and I would like to welcome any new families that 
have joined us. I look forward to getting to know you and your 
children.

Next week we will be saying farewell to Mr Neil, our long 
standing Site Manager. Mr Neil has been part of 
our school community for over 25 years and a staff 
member for more than a decade. I would like to say a 
huge thank you for his hard work and to wish him well 
in his new role. Please see the remainder of the newsletter for 
details on this job opportunity.

We are saying goodbye to Mrs Khan, in Year 5, as she 
also takes on a new role. I thank Mrs Khan for her time 
at Charville and wish her well for the future.

Today we celebrated Eid as this took place 
during the holidays. More information will 
follow next week.

During the month of April we will continue to focus on 
The values of Resilience and Courage and this will be the
main theme of our assemblies. Mrs Kelly 

Headteacher

Find more 

Facebook

Instagram

Website

Charville Academy is not responsible 
for the content of external websites.

https://www.facebook.com/CharvilleAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/charvilleacademy?igshid=OGQ5ZDc2ODk2ZA==
https://www.charvilleacademy.org/


Coming up…

London Mini Marathon

Tomorrow 50 Charville children will 
run the London Mini Marathon, 

which sets off from Horse Guard’s 
Parade.

We wish all the runners all the best 
and thank all the staff that have 

made this event possible by giving 
up their time, particularly Miss 

Rodipe, who has coordinated the 
event for us.

Hillingdon Local Authority SEND 

Inspection 

This week we issued a letter informing 

you that the Local Authority’s Special 

Educational Needs Department is 

currently being inspected by Ofsted.

Please take the time to complete the 

parent survey if your child has special 

educational needs as your voice is 

part of the feedback the inspectors will 

consider.

Charville Academy is not responsible for the content of external websites.



Key Messages

Key Dates

These are the current dates for 
Summer term 1

17th April to 29th April - Book Fair 
(see attached flyer)

25th April – Year 3 trip to Thames 
Explorer

3rd May – Year 5 trip to the Science 
Museum

6th May- Bank Holiday Monday. 
School is closed

7th May – Year 2 trip to 
Gunnersbury Park

14th May – Ark Farm visiting 
Nursery

20th May – Year 4 trip to Chichester 
Harbour

21st May – Year 1 open-top bus tour 
around London

Letters/Emails Home this week

Eid celebrations – Nursery to Year 6
Hillingdon SEND and AP Partnership survey – Nursery to Year 6

Rock Steady flyer – Year 2 to Year 6

Attendance

Whole school Attendance this week is 
93.35%

Vacancy

Assistant Site Manager

We currently have a vacancy for an 
Assistant Site Manager.

If you are interested in this role 
please follow this link:

We will also be advertising this term 
for a Cover Teaching Assistant and 

will ensure that this vacancy is 
included in the newsletter.


